
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: December 11, 2018 

Inter-Municipal SDAB Members at Large              

 

Request 

Following the November Council meeting, administration advertised in the St. Paul 

Journal and the Elk Point review for two members at large to sit on the Inter-

Municipal Subdivision and Development Appeal Board.  It was also included in the 

Council highlights. 

We have received applications from Leo deMoissac and Desiree Maas to sit on the 

board.   

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to appoint Leo deMoissac and Desiree Maas to sit 

as members at large to represent the County on the Inter-Municipal Subdivision 

and Development Appeal Board. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


